ROEBUCK SURGERY PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP
MINUTES FROM MEETING

Tuesday 20 March 2012

Present
Janet Cutting (JR)




Peter Davey (SP)

Nicola Blackman (JR)



Dick Edwards (JR)
Sarah Upton, Tracy White, Heidi Watts, Alison Bolt, Debbie Pullinger, on behalf of Roebuck Surgery

Apologies

Apologies were received from Noelyne White, Patricia Salter, Jennifer Raw also Ann Novotny who was substituted by Dick Edwards. 

Minutes from previous meeting
The minutes from the last meeting were agreed. 

Roebuck Surgery Website
The new surgery website is now up and running although needs to be further edited and improved, the basic details are there. There is a main landing page for all the surgeries www.roebuckhousesurgery.co.uk from which you can access all the surgeries or, they can be accessed via the individual sites at

www.DrPagetAndParker.nhs.uk www.DrDunfieldsPractice.nhs.uk www.DrRowansPractice.nhs.uk. 
www.drchopraspracticehastings.nhs.uk
Patient Survey Results

The patient survey results from each practice were examined & discussed. It was widely agreed by the PPG & Practice staff that the survey had been too long and it had been very time consuming processing the results. Future surveys need to be shorter, on targeted issues and there needs to be increased participation from a broader range of patients. Issues identified were common to most if not all practices and were discussed in detail and an action plan drawn up. The plan is attached to the minute as a separate document.
Other issues discussed not included in the plan was the music played in the waiting rooms, which had featured in responses to Dr Dunfield’s & Dr Paget/Parker’s questionnaires. Music played in waiting rooms is to help with privacy issues so that conversations cannot be overheard so easily. Heidi Watts reported that Dr Dunfield’s staff are addressing this currently. There was a wide consensus that most people are satisfied listening to local radio.
The issue of disabled access was discussed as some felt the new front door and internal reception doors are very heavy. This was not raised as a concern in any of the questionnaires but may be an area to investigate further in the future, with regard to possibly push button electric doors. Mr Edwards also enquired whether a hearing loop was available and it was confirmed that Roebuck do not have this facility, but again it was not one we have been asked for. 

Also access to water & dispensing machines was discussed.

The patient survey also indicated that a large number of patients would like to see the surgery opening on Saturdays, with improved access to appointments in the evenings. 

Date of Next Meeting
The next meeting will be on Wednesday 18th April, rather than Tuesday 17th April as previously agreed
